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Providing emergency shelter and housing opportunities to South County’s homeless since 1989

August 21, 2017

Ms. Pam Ancheta
President

Rotary Club of Wakefield
PO Box 382

Wakefield, RI 02880

Dear Ms. Ancheta:

On behalf of everyone at Welcome House, I want to thank you for your continued support of our
efforts to ameliorate homelessness in South County. Most recently, your generous grant of $2,768
to purchase commercial washer and dryer appliances, means so much to us--more importantly,
our guests.

Clean clothes should be a given but in most homeless situations are a rarity. A fresh start begins
with a shower, clean clothes, a wholesome meal, a good night sleep, which supports a brighter
outlook and the development of a solid plan. Your donation provides our guests with the fresh
start to their future success.

Together, we are helping our struggling neighbors gain long term stability by providing services
with dignity while addressing current issues that lead to their homelessness.

With sincere gratitude,

joseph Dziobek
Executive Director

The Welcome House of South County is a 501(c)(3) designated non-profit organization. For federal income
tax purposes, this letter acknowledges your contribution. No goods or services were provided as a result of
this donation. This gift is tax exempt to the extent allowed by the law.

8 North Road, Peace Dale, RI 02879 & (401) 782-4770 @ www.welcomehouseofsouthcounty.org
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July 31, 2017

Mr. Ben Baudo
Wakefield Rotary Club
PO Box 382

Wakefield, RI 02879
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On behalf of everyone at the Welcome House of South County, I want to thank you for your recent
donation of $300.00 on . We are so fortunate to have such generous and caring people in our
community. Your support means so much to us and the many struggling neighbors we help every
day.

Because of you, the Welcome House of South County is able to provide emergency shelter,
transitional and affordable permanent housing and support services to homeless adults, families
and children. Approximately 65-70 individuals are supported daily through our vital programs.

Again, we are o appreciative of your support. Together we are strengthening our community by
helping our vulnerable neighbors meet their basic needs for food, shelter and financial security.

With sincere gratitude, /
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Joseph Dziobek
Executive Director

The Welcome House of South County is a 501(c)(3) designated non-profit organization. For federal income
tax purposes, this letter acknowledges your contribution. No goods or services were provided as a result of
this donation. This gift is tax exempt to the extent allowed by the law.

8 North Road, Peace Dale, R1 02879 @ (401) 782-4770 @ www.welcomehouseofsouthcounty.org



